Re: Upcoming rate case, Docket 15-2025-1

Mark Long <mlong@utah.gov> Fri, Aug 7, 2015 at 7:59 AM
To: "brooks@dammeronvalley.com" <brooks@dammeronvalley.com>

Cc: Lisa C <water@dammeronvalley.com>, PublicSenice Commission <psc@utah.gov>, Joyce Gaufin
<gaufin646@yahoo.com>, Trish Schmid <pschmid@utah.gov>

Hi Brooks.

| see that the Public Senice Commission (PSC) was sent the email requesting that Ms. Gaufin is added to your
witness list. | cannot add someone to your witness list, but it appears as though you informed the PSC.

Thanks, Mark

On Thu, Aug 6, 2015 at 11:39 AM, <brooks@dammeronvalley.com> wrote:
Mark,
Please see that Joyce Gaufin is added to my witness list.
Lisa and Joyce, let me know if you know of anyone else attending that might want to be
called as a witness.
Thanks, Brooks

From: Mark Long

Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 3:28 PM
To: Lisa C ; brooks@dammeronvalley.com
Subject: Upcoming rate case

Hi,

After our conservation, | asked the Commission if the hearing would be streamed live over the internet. They
are making arrangements to do so now and will place the directions on their website under this docket.

| also asked about having Joyce participate in the hearing on the first day and | was told that she cannot
intervene at this point, but you could call her as a witness and have her participate that way. They told me to
remind you that you need to inform the Commission of your witness list by this Friday.

Also, remind people of:

Individuals wishing to participate in the Public Witness Hearing by telephone should contact the Public Senice
Commission two days in advance by calling (801) 530-6716 or (toll-free) 1-866- PSC-UTAH (1-866-772-8824).
Participants attending by telephone should then call the Public Service Commission at one of the numbers
posted abowve five minutes prior to the hearing to ensure participation.

Thanks, Mark

Mark Long, Utility Analyst
Division of Public Utilities
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